
MESSAGE FROM THE MAYOR FROM THE OFFICE OF THE CITY  CLERK 

Enclosed with this newsletter are the 2013 tax bills.  All tax bills are 

mailed directly to the property or business owners.  If you have an 

escrow account with a mortgage company, please forward your tax 

bill to them.  We will only electronically send tax information to 

mortgage companies upon their request. 

If you have an escrow account and to prevent duplicate payments, 

please confirm with your mortgage company that they have paid 

your bill prior to December 31st. 

To receive a 2% discount, tax payments MUST be received by Octo-

ber 31st.  We accept postmarks.  If you are paying in person, you 

will need to make that payment no later than Thursday, October 

31st. 

The final date to pay your tax bill is December 31st.  Starting Janu-

ary 1st, a 20% penalty is applied as well as 6% interest per anum. 

Tax bills can be paid through mail, by credit card (Mastercard, Visa) 

over the phone, at the Bank of Kentucky, at www.ci.erlanger.ky.us, 

and at the Erlanger City Building. 

If you are a homeowner residing in the home and are 65 years of age 

or on disability income, you may be eligible to receive a Homestead 

or Disability Exemption on your Kenton County and City of Erlanger 

property tax bills.  This year’s Homestead Exemption is $36,000.00.  

If you are eligible, the amount of the exemption is subtracted from 

your property’s assessed value so you will pay less property tax.  To 

apply, please contact the Property Valuation Administrator (PVA) 

office at 859-392-1750. 

Originally referred to as “Timberlake”, Erlanger 

was incorporated as a city on January 25, 1897. 

Our founding fathers took pride in their commu-

nity as we continue to do so today. They worked 

hard to make Erlanger a place to raise their fam-

ilies and to run their businesses.  

 

One hundred and sixteen years later, our city 

needs some aesthetic updates. You may have 

noticed some of the changes, or enhancements, 

that are in progress. Our “Gateway to Erlanger” 

project began this summer. Erlanger’s leaders 

felt that the entrance or “gateway” into Erlanger at Interstate 75 

was not inviting. Trees along Commonwealth/Donaldson Avenue 

have been planted with much more to come, including an island. 

The goal is to make our exit appealing, yet safe.  

 

The City’s sidewalk project continued with the completion of a 

sidewalk that connected our nature park, The Glades, with the 

Deerchase subdivision and Flagship Park. It is now possible to 

walk from our City Building to Flagship Park completely by side-

walks. It is the City’s goal to someday have all our neighborhoods 

connected. This project has been made possible through grant 

money when available.  

 

Our “Dixie Beautification” project, also paid for with grant mon-

ey, is almost complete. This area begins at Graves and Dixie, con-

tinuing to McAlpin and Dixie. It has revitalized an older section of 

Dixie while maintaining a “small town” feel. Currently, McAlpin 

at Dixie is closed with another grant project underway. McAlpin 

and Garvey will be realigned so that travelers can cross Dixie 

straight rather than at an angle.  

 

Our final project is “Commonwealth Station”. The process of 

drafting new regulations for form-based zoning regulations along 

Commonwealth Avenue on the east side of Interstate 75 began in 

2012. Potential for redevelopment in this area has been recognized 

by the City. Input from property owners and the general public 

have been obtained and will be used to establish a vision for future 

development.  
 

While these changes may seem cosmetic, they also address many 

issues the City has had to face over the years. Similar to remodel-

ing your home, the longer needs are put off, the more work it cre-

ates later. It is past time for these changes. Our Director of Eco-

nomic Development, Dave Hahn, works diligently to obtain fund-

ing through grants so that many of these projects benefit our resi-

dents and business employees, but not at their expense. 

Mayor 

Thomas L. Rouse 
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IMPORTANT TRASH COLLECTION DATES 

THANKSGIVING DAY—Trash will be collected. 

CHRISTMAS DAY—Trash will NOT be collected,  will be collect-

ed the next business day. 

NEW YEAR’S DAY—Trash will NOT be collected,  will be collect-

ed the next business day. 

ERLANGER DEPOT MUSEUM OPEN WEEKDAYS 

The Erlanger Depot Museum is now open three days a week:  

Tuesday: 12:00p.m. to 4:00p.m. 

Thursday: 12:00p.m. to 4:00p.m. 

Saturday:12:00p.m. to 4:00p.m. 

 

The Depot Museum is located at: 3313 Crescent Avenue,  

Erlanger, KY 41018 



CITY OF ERLANGER NEWS 
 Latest News From Erlanger Dispatch - There has been a lot in the 

news lately about emergency dispatch services in Northern Kentucky.  

Erlanger is STILL in the dispatch business.  We are now dispatching 

both police and fire/ems calls for Erlanger, Elsmere and Crescent 

Springs.     

In the event of an Emergency dial 9-1-1 and let the call taker know your 

location and what the emergency is.  For all other non-emergency relat-

ed matters where police or fire response is requested please call 859-

727-2424 and the proper personnel will be dispatched to you. 

The Erlanger Public Safety Communications Center (PSCC) is chang-

ing into The Erlanger Real Time Crime Center (RTCC). While both a 

PSCC and a RTCC take 9-1-1 calls and dispatch Police, Fire and EMS 

to incidents,. a RTCC is more proactive in helping to stop and solve 

crime by monitoring camera feeds and doing deep research on suspects 

to assist officers.  

The Erlanger RTCC will monitor camera feeds owned by the city and 

those owned by community businesses that provide access. Having 

someone available to view these camera feeds 24/7 allows dispatchers 

to identify crime and potential issues and be the eyes of Police, Fire and 

EMS if an incident occurs within the view of the cameras, providing 

real time information to responders so that decision making can start 

immediately and not after the responder arrives and begins evaluating 

the scene. 

In crimes of violence or theft when a suspect has been identified but 

cannot be located, Dispatchers will have access to databases once re-

served for Detectives. Using these databases Dispatchers will do deep 

research that might uncover information about the normal activities of a 

suspect that would allow patrol officers to locate them immediately 

instead of Detectives searching for them days later. 

Crime mapping, 

trend analysis and 

other analytic func-

tions that help of-

ficers know where 

criminal activity 

has been occurring 

and where to focus 

their efforts will 

also become a duty 

of the RTCC.  

 

 

Kids are back in school - Children are headed back to school in the 

Erlanger-Elsmere School District and the Erlanger Fire/EMS Depart-

ment would like to remind everyone to be extra cautious when driving 

around school zones and routes that students use to get to school.  Pay 

attention to the possibility of reduced speed limits, crossing guards, and 

children crossing streets. 

If you must travel through a school zone during the times that students 

are going to or from school, consider leaving a few minutes early to 

account for possible delays so that you are not putting anyone in danger 

by trying to rush. 

Also, remember not to pass a school bus that is stopped to pick up or 

drop off children.  There are occasions when students will have to cross 

in front of the bus and you may not see them if you attempt to pass.  

This is a very dangerous and illegal act.  Please take extra caution to 

ensure all school children are able to travel to and from school safely. 

 

Article by Craig Stewart 
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Fire Prevention Week - It's time for Fire Prevention Week, and from 

October 6-12, 2013 Erlanger Fire/EMS is joining forces with the non-

profit National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) to remind local 

residents to ‘Prevent Kitchen Fires.' During this year's fire safety cam-

paign, firefighters and safety advocates will be spreading the word 

about the dangers of kitchen fires--most of which result from unattend-

ed cooking—and teaching local residents how to prevent kitchen fires 

from starting in the first place. 

According to the latest NFPA research, cooking is the leading cause of 

home fires. Two of every five home fires begin in the kitchen—more 

than any other place in the home. Cooking fires are also the leading 

cause of home fire-related injuries. 

"Often when we're called to a fire that started in the kitchen, the resi-

dents tell us that they only left the kitchen for a few minutes," said Fire 

Marshal Tim Deye. "Sadly, that's all it takes for a dangerous fire to 

start. We hope that Fire Prevention Week will help us reach folks in the 

community before they've suffered a damaging lesson." 

Among the safety tips that firefighters and safety advocates will be 

emphasizing:  

- Stay in the kitchen when you are frying, grilling, broiling, or boiling 

food. 

- If you must leave the room, even for a short period of time, turn off 

the stove. 

- When you are simmering, baking, or roasting food, check it regularly, 

stay in the home, and use a timer to remind you. 

- If you have young children, use the stove’s back burners whenever 

possible. Keep children and pets at least three away from the stove. 

- When you cook, wear clothing with tight-fitting sleeves. 

- Keep potholders, oven mitts, wooden utensils, paper and plastic bags, 

towels, and anything else that can burn, away from your stovetop. 

- Clean up food and grease from burners and stovetops. 

Fire Prevention Week is actively supported by fire departments across 

the country. Fire Prevention Week is the longest running public health 

and safety observance on record. 

 

 

Passports - Applications for a passport can be picked up at the Erlang-

er City Building or can be downloaded from www.travel.state.gov.  

The standard routine fee is $110.00 payable to the U.S. Dept. of State 

and a $25.00 processing fee payable to the City of Erlanger. 

Passport hours are Monday-Friday from 7:30 AM to 4:30 PM. 

To apply for a passport, you will need: 

  Certified birth certificate 

 A passport photo (available at Walgreens, CVS, AAA, etc.) 

 Current identification (driver’s license or state identification) 

 Application 

 Application fee (One check or money order  per application; a 

separate processing fee of $25 must be paid to the City of Erlanger 

per application via check, cash, money order, Visa MasterCard, or 

Discover) 

It currently takes 4-6 weeks to have a passport processed, 2-3 weeks to 

have it expedited (an additional $60.00 fee payable to the U.S. Dept. of 

State).  Passports are good for ten years, five years for children. 

 

Please contact the Administrative Department at 859-727-2525, #1 

with any additional questions. 



CITY OF ERLANGER NEWS 

Public Works Report - The Public Works Department will begin their annu-

al leaf collection program the week of October 28, 2013 and it will continue 

through the week of December 26, 2013.  The collection schedule can be 

viewed on line at www.ci.erlanger.ky.us and will be available for pick up at 

the City Building, Heritage Bank, Fifth Third Bankmart and the Bank of Ken-

tucky. 

If you have submitted your e-mail address to be placed on our Resident e-mail 

Database, the schedule will be electronically sent to you. If you are not on 

this, please go to www.ci.erlanger.ky.us to add your e-mail at the “E-mail 

Notifications.”  

The Public Works Department has divided the city into different zones.  

When looking at the schedule, first locate what zone your street is in, then 

find your zone on the schedule.  The schedule allows for each street  to be 

collected four times throughout the collection period with the exception of 

Stevenson Road and Commonwealth Avenue that are only collected twice 

because of traffic control requirements. 

This year, the last date of leaf collection will be Friday, December 26th.  Af-

ter this date, equipment used for leaf collection will be prepared for winter 

usage and leaf disposal will be the responsibility of the homeowner. 

Please remember to keep leaf piles behind the curb and do not place them in 

the street.  Leaves must be out to the curb the morning of your scheduled 

collection date.  If the leaf pile is blocked in any manner or contains anything 

that will not allow safe pick-up, a notice will be left on your door explaining 

that they were unable to collect your leaves. 

Always be on the look out for Public Works’ Team Members working in your 

area during leaf collection season and do your part to help provide them with 

a safe working environment as they provide this invaluable service to you.  

Be patient as they stop to collect leaf piles in your neighborhood, do not fol-

low any of the trucks and or equipment too closely, and be alert as you trav-

erse through work zones that they have set up. 

In addition to the leaf collection program, the Public Works Department will 

also have their “Christmas Tree Drop-off” program again this year.  Bare 

trees (no ornaments, plastic wrapping, lights) can be dropped off at 3516 Jack 

Scheben Drive from December 27, 2013 through January 10, 2014 Monday-

Friday from 7:30am-4:00pm.  The trees will be mulched and made available 

to Erlanger residents for pick up. 

As always, thanks for your time and please feel free to contact us with any 

questions regarding either of these programs at rmbogard@ci.erlanger.ky.us 

or (859) 727-3893. 

 

Article by Director Rick Bogard 

 

 

Tank Bus Passes - On behalf of the Transient Authority of Northern Ken-

tucky (TANK), the City of Erlanger sells TANK bus booklets and monthly 

passes.  The booklet contains 10 tickets at a cost of $13.50.  The cost of a 

monthly pass is $53.00.  Pamphlets describing TANK’s routes are also availa-

ble at the City Building.  The City of Erlanger does not receive any compen-

sation for the sale of the TANK bus passes or booklets. 
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HALLOWEEN HAUNT 

 

 
All aboard the old train car  

where ghosts and goblins still abide, 

Are you brave enough to take a chance  

on making it through to the other side? 

Howls and screams echo down the tracks  

covered in evening fog 

Witches set their brooms to flight  

as night begins to fall. 

The train car creaks as you step inside 

But now you’re all alone 

To face the ghosts and goblins  

that call the train car home. 

 

HAUNTED TRAIN CAR 

BEST COSTUME CONTEST FOR KIDS  

DECORATE YOUR OWN HALLOWEEN BAG 

PLAY GHOULISH GAMES 

ENJOY HOWLING HOTDOGS 

CREEPY CUPCAKES 

HAUNTING HOT APPLE CIDER 

 

The City of Erlanger Invites you to the 2013 Halloween Haunt 

Friday, October 18th from 6-8 PM 

Railroad Depot Park (3313 Crescent Avenue) 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

For updates on all events please check the City of Erlanger’s website 

(www.ci.erlanger.ky.us)  or Facebook page (City of Erlanger) 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THESE UPCOMING EVENTS  

To be held at The Erlanger Branch of the Kenton Co. Library: 

Halloween Event  - Tuesday, October 29th  (for children 0-12 

years of age their parents and caregivers) 

Senior Thanksgiving Luncheon—Wednesday, November 20th  

Christmas Event— Sunday, December 8th  

 
 
Article and Poem by Event Coordinator Karen Moffitt 
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FOCUS ON ENERGY: SAVING GREEN BY GOING GREEN 

Erlanger-Elsmere Schools have been working diligently to manage energy usage within the district – and the results are paying off. 

Ensuring the district’s buildings are as energy efficient as possible helps minimize the schools’ impact on the environment – and saves valuable dollars that 

can be reinvested elsewhere. For the past few years, the district has partnered with Ian Holten of ZH Commissioning – an independent Energy Conservation 

Services provider – to troubleshoot energy inefficiencies and make improvements to reduce energy costs. 

ZH Commissioning helps the district “save green by going green” – their consultants work with the district to help identify energy weak spots, supply a 

realistic approach to correct problems, comply with local and national codes, and provide recommendations for carrying out necessary work. 

Since working together, the district has made adjustments as large as installing new HVAC (heating, ventilation, and air conditioning) plant controls at 

Miles Elementary to mounting automatic lighting controls in Lloyd’s weight room, to implementing other energy-saving measures such as programmable 

thermostats and efficient fluorescent lighting.   

And the savings really add up. For the period of January-May 2013, the district saved $17,145 in energy bills over the same period in 2012. And for January

-May 2013 as compared to January-May 2011, the savings is over $42,000.  

Even with these improvements, Erlanger-Elsmere Schools and ZH Commissioning plan to do more. They are studying the effects of the upgraded plant 

controls at Miles to determine whether similar upgrades would benefit the district’s other elementary schools. More lighting upgrades are in the works. 

And, during the summer, when building usage is significantly decreased, an action plan is in place to manage cooling equipment, interior temperatures, and 

water heaters. 

“It is fantastic to see the district’s hard work pay off, literally,” says Mr. Holten. “Their everyday efforts -- from the administrators to the custodians, 

maintenance, faculty, and staff -- are the model for a successful recipe to combat rising energy costs.  They really should be proud of the progress we’ve 

made!” 

BIGGEST WINNERS 

Family Resource Center Building 

Next to Howell Elementary  

Programmed HVAC Schedules 

Programmed Lighting Schedules 

 

Scheben Gym 

Installed programmable thermostats 

Miles Elementary 

New HVAC Plant and Domestic Hot Water Controls 

Installed variable frequency drives on pumps 

Replaced Exterior Lighting to Efficient Fluorescent 

Installed Programmable Thermostats 

Replaced Interior Lighting with Efficient  

Compact Fluorescent 

Lloyd High School 

Delamped Over-Lit Corridors and Common Areas 

Reset Boiler Water Temperatures 

Tightened HVAC Schedules 

 

Lloyd Weight Room 

Installed Automatic Lighting Controls 

ERLANGER-ELSMERE INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Arnett Elementary has been recognized as one of the top schools in Kentucky in a survey that measures teaching conditions, student achievement, and 

school safety. It is the second consecutive time that Arnett has received this honor.  

Arnett is the only elementary school in Northern Kentucky on the top-tier list, and one of only two schools in Northern Kentucky that made the list. (The 

other is Connor Middle School.)  

Kentucky Commissioner of Education Terry Holliday made the announcement after a five-phase review process that resulted in the selection of 49 exem-

plary schools across the state. The measurement is the Teaching, Empowering, Leading and Learning (TELL) Survey, a nationally recognized survey used 

to measure teacher engagement and support, instructional practices, leadership, community engagement, student conduct, facilities and other factors.  

"From my perspective, being identified again as one of the 49 TELL Honorable Mention schools says a great deal about the positive and safe school culture 

we have at Arnett Elementary," said Matthew Engel, principal of Arnett Elementary.  

"Our students enjoy coming to school, our teachers enjoying working here, and as a result, our kids have a better opportunity to be successful academically. 

Many of our students are faced with obstacles in their lives that are beyond their control. This school has a great group of teachers that are willing to work 

together to help these children overcome those obstacles."  

The selection of Arnett Elementary as one of the exemplary schools defines it as a "best practice" model for other schools. It also places Arnett in consider-

ation for the Winners’ Circle honor, to be awarded on September 30 at the Continuous Improvement Summit, co-sponsored by the Kentucky Department of 

Education, in Louisville.  

Arnett Elementary serves approximately 370 children in preschool through fifth grade; the school is located at 3552 Kimberly Drive, Erlanger. It is one of 

four elementary schools in the Erlanger-Elsmere Independent School District, which serves 2,200 students and a residential population of approximately 

20,000. Enriching Every Student is a signature theme at the heart of the school district's success. 

ARNETT ELEMENTARY HONORED AS A TOP SCHOOL IN KENTUCKY 



EARLY BEGINNINGS:  CRADLE SCHOOL CARING FOR THE WHOLE STUDENT: HEALTH 

CLINICS BREAK DOWN BARRIERS 

 For more than a decade, Erlanger-Elsmere Schools have operated a 

health clinic. Last school year, the district added a dental clinic to the 

mix. The clinics help minimize the impact of health and dental issues on 

learning, and also provide another convenient care option for students 

and their families.  

 “I think one of the most important things about the clinics is that they 

show how much the district really cares about the kids,” says Mary 

Burch, District Health Coordinator. “We realize that if the kids aren’t 

healthy, it makes it difficult for them to learn.” 

A nurse practitioner provided by HealthPoint Family Care staffs the 

medical clinic, and the services provided are similar to those you’d find 

at a pediatrician’s office -- school physicals, sick visits, immunizations, 

simple lab tests, and education on chronic illnesses. 

The dental clinic is staffed with a dentist, dental hygienist, and dental 

assistant. Initial visits usually consist of a standard dental exam and 

often result in a treatment plan. Fillings, extractions, and other dental 

treatments are all completed on site. 

The programs have had many stories of success. One elementary stu-

dent was the lowest in the reading group. Because of untreated asthma, 

he was often struggling to breathe, coughing, or sick at home. Once he 

was established with the nurse practitioner, he was treated for his asth-

ma and his reading level significantly improved.  

Another student had been seen in the health clinic a number of times for 

an abscessed tooth. The health clinic treated the symptoms of the ab-

scess, but the student did not have health insurance so it was very ex-

pensive. Once the dental clinic opened, he was able to have the tooth 

extracted and the results were amazing. He was so appreciative that he 

wasn’t in pain anymore.  

“If we can remove health and dental barriers, it makes it easier to edu-

cate the kids and make them more successful in life,” Ms. Burch adds.  

“I appreciate the chances they give the families in our district. It’s been 

a great help for a lot of families.”  

SIDEBAR: 

Any student from any school in the district is eligible for services. Stu-

dents can be referred by a teacher, parent, or themselves. Parents com-

plete permission form prior to visits, and are always contacted before 

any services are provided. Parents are welcome at the services, but are 

not required to be present.  

The cost to visit the health clinic is $30, and the program allows private 

insurance, bills through Medicaid, and offers a sliding fee scale to stu-

dents without insurance. Dental services are also offered on a sliding fee 

scale; the maximum a family will pay out-of-pocket is $120/year, no 

matter how much dental work a child needs. 

Performing collectively to provide exemplary services for our community with integrity and pride! 

ERLANGER-ELSMERE INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

This year, Erlanger-Elsmere Schools will offer Cradle School  -- a ten-

week session that aims to bridge educational gaps by helping parents 

understand what their child needs to be prepared for kindergarten.  

For the children, Cradle School is essentially a play date. Children will 

engage in play therapy to help determine developmental levels and needs. 

For parents, it’s an opportunity to learn from a host of professional ex-

perts about how to help their child thrive. Ms. Hope has plans to have 

nurses come to talk about well-child checkups and vaccinations; family 

resource professionals to talk about available community services; and 

librarians highlight the importance of literacy.   

“We really just want to bring parents in to help them understand what 

their child needs,” Ms. Hope says.   

The first 10-week Cradle School session will begin on September 13.  

Sessions will be held each Friday from 9-11 a.m. at the Preschool Center 

at Arnett Elementary.  

To register, or for more information, please contact Ms. Darlene Hope, 

Preschool Director, at 859.342.2427 or email DarleHowell Elementary 

welcomes ne.Hope@erlanger.kyschools.us. 

HOWELL, LLOYD AND TICHENOR  WELCOME  

NEW FACES 

Howell Elementary welcomes Mr. Michael Goodenough as 

the school’s new principal.  He holds a Master of Arts in 

Instructional Leadership—Principal and a Bachelor of Arts 

in Elementary Education, both from Northern Kentucky 

University. 

 

Lloyd welcomes Coach Eric Turner as head coach of the 

school’s football team. Coach Turner brings to Lloyd over 

20 years of coaching experience that includes the last 10 

years as offensive coach and coordinator for Boone County 

High School. Coach Turner will be teaching Introduction to 

Social Studies and World Civilization. 

 

Tichenor welcomes Zach Ashley as the new Assistant 

Principal/Athletic Director.  He has a Bachelor of Arts in 

English and a Masters of Arts in Education and Instruc-

tional Leadership from Northern Kentucky University. He 

also served as the boys basketball coach at Boone County 

High School and Cincinnati Country Day. 



CITY OF ERLANGER SERVICES & CONTACT INFORMATION 

ERL-ELS SCHOOL DISTRICT CONTACT INFORMATION 

POLICE DEPARTMENT 859-727-2525, #2 

 POLICE EXPLORER PROGRAM (14-20 years of age) 

 NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH GROUPS 

 PROPERTY SECURITY CHECKS 

 CITIZENS POLICE ACADEMY 

 VIPS (Volunteers in Police Service) 

 MEDICATION COLLECTION PROGRAM 

 

FIRE/EMS DEPARTMENT   859-727-2525, #4 

 CPR, FIRST AID, AND FIRE EXTINGUISHER CLASSES 

 FIRE/EMS EXPLORER PROGRAM (14-18 years of age) 

 HOME AND BUSINESS INSPECTIONS 

 SENIOR CITIZEN SMOKE DETECTOR PROGRAM 

 

GENERAL GOVERNMENT DEPARTMENT    859-727-2525, #1 

 PASSPORTS 

 ERLANGER HARD BACK HISTORY BOOK $25.00 

 ERLANGER/ELSMERE IMAGES OF AMERICA BOOK $20.00 

 NOTARY PUBLICS  (free service) 

 TANK BUS PASSES 

 ERLANGER & SURROUNDING AREA MAPS (free) 

 NO KNOCK POLICY-SIGN UP TODAY 

 DEPOT PARK RESERVATONS (727-2525 #5) 

 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT    859-727-2525, #6 

 POTHOLE REPORTS (need location of pothole) 

 STREET LIGHT OUTAGE REPORTS  

       (need location of light) 

 LEAF COLLECTION 

 CHRISTMAS TREE DROP OFF/MULCHING 

 

WEBSITE COMMITTEE    859-727-2525, #1 

 FACEBOOK—CITY OF ERLANGER   

 CITIZEN SERVICE REQUEST CENTER ONLINE 

 WEBSITE www.ci.erlanger.ky.us  

 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 859-727-2009 

ENSOR EDUCATIONAL ANNEX 

 859-342-2427 

BARTLETT CENTER 

 859-342-2460 

LLOYD MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL 

 859-727-1555 

TICHENOR MIDDLE SCHOOL 

 859-727-2255 

ARNETT ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 859-727-1488 

HOWELL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 859-727-1108 

LINDEMAN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 859-727-1188 

MILES ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 859-727-2231 
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CALENDAR 

Erlanger City Council Meetings  

Erlanger City Building 

First Tuesday of every month at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Erlanger Historical Society Meetings 

Railroad Depot Museum 

Second Wednesday of every month at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Erlanger-Elsmere School Board Meetings 

Board of Education Building (500 Graves Avenue) 

Second Thursday of every month at 7:00 p.m. 

 

City of Erlanger General Government Offices Closed 

November 28-29, 2013 

December 24-25, 2013 

January 1, 2014 

 

Erlanger Elsmere Schools - No School Dates 

October 7-13, 2013 

November 4, 2013 

November 27 –December 1, 2013 

December 23-January 5, 2013 

 

Halloween Haunt 

Railroad Depot Park 

October 18, 2013 

6:00-8:00 p.m. 

 

Halloween Party  

Erlanger Branch of the Kenton Co. Library 

October 29, 2013 (Tuesday) 

5:00-6:30 p.m. 

 

Halloween Trick or Treating 

October 31, 2013 

6:00-8:00 p.m. 

 

Senior Thanksgiving Lunch 

Erlanger Branch of the Kenton Co. Library 

Please contact the Library at 859-962-4000 for details & registration 

 

Christmas Party  

Erlanger Branch of the Kenton Co. Library 

December 8th, 2013 (Sunday) 

1:30-4:00 p.m. 

 

Leaf Collection Dates 

October 28– December 26, 2013 

 

Street Sweeping 

December 2-6, 2013 (Tentative) 

 

Christmas Tree Drop-Off 

December 27-January 10, 2013 

 

Tax Collection Due Dates 

Pay by October 31st to receive 2% discount 

Final date to pay is December 31, 2013 

 


